
Page 1 of 1 

OKH GLOBAL LTD. 
(formerly known as Sinobest Technology Holdings Ltd.) 

(Company Registration Number: 35479) 
(Incorporated in Bermuda) 

 

 
FURTHER EXTENSION OF WATCH-LIST TIMELINE 

 

 
Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall bear the same 
meanings as in the Company’s circular to the Shareholders dated 31 December 2012 (the 
“Circular”). 
 
The Board of Directors of OKH Global Ltd (formerly known as Sinobest Technology Holdings Ltd.) 
(hereinafter referred to as the “Company”) refers to the announcement dated 5 April 2013 
whereby the Company informed that it will need to submit an application to the SGX-ST to further 
extend the time for the Company to meet the requirements to exit from the SGX-ST’s watch-list.  
 
The Company is pleased to announce that the SGX-ST has on 26 April 2013 granted the 
Company a further extension of time from 28 February 2013 to 31 May 2013 to meet the 
requirements to be removed from the SGX-ST’s watch list (the “Further Extension”), subject to 
the following conditions: 
 
(i) the Company announcing the period of extension granted, the reasons for seeking the 

extension of time and the conditions as required under Rule 107 of the Listing Manual; 
and 

 
(ii) submission of a written confirmation from the Company that the waiver does not 

contravene any laws and regulations governing the Company and the articles of 
association of the Company. 

 
The Further Extension is necessary for the Company to carry out the remaining corporate actions 
to meet the criteria set out under Rule 1314 of the Listing Manual, including the Proposed 
Compliance Placement to fulfil the free float requirements under Rule 210(1)(a) of the Listing 
Manual so as to resume trading of the Company’s shares. The Company’s Offer Information 
Statement in respect of the Proposed Compliance Placement has been lodged with the Monetary 
Authority of Singapore on 22 April 2013 and the Placement Agent is carrying out the Proposed 
Compliance Placement. Barring unforeseen circumstances, the Proposed Compliance 
Placement will be completed by early May 2013. The Company will be applying to the SGX-ST 
for removal from the SGX-ST watch-list upon the resumption of trading of its shares. 
 
Shareholders should note that the SGX-ST will proceed to remove the Company from the Official 
List of the SGX-ST in accordance with Rule 1315 of the Listing Manual in the event that any of 
the above conditions are not met. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
MR BON WEEN FOONG 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
26 April 2013 


